
 

 

           Truro Squash Committee Meeting 14/05/2025 

 
     Meeting opened 7.06pm by Neil 

 

     Present. Tim M, Cheggars, Gary W, Tim S, Nick James, Jo Beaumont. Neil C. 

  

     Apologies. Julian Roberts who sent in a message indicating he is stepping down 

     as Secretary. 

 

     Treasurers report – Gary 

      The current balance is circa 39k which is slightly up on last years 36k at this 

      stage. There is a bill for the new cooler due soon for over 2k. 

      Gary will draw up accounts and present at the next meeting including reviewing 

      our bar pricing structure. 

      The Sporty lights issue has been resolved (IP address problem) and the annual bill 

      for £800 can now be paid. 

      The new capital assets in the bar will be depreciated rather than go in the P/L 

      accounts. 

 

     Secretary. 

     Julian did not produce a report. 

     The new secretary and role definition was discussed with a view to filling the 

     position at the AGM on Friday July 11th. 

     A strong candidate has been approached. 

     Sporty will administer the membership renewals 

     Junior details to be revised and deleted asap on the club database. 

 

     Teams. Womens and Club Night 

     Jo reported around 12 or more regularly attended ladies eve on Tuesdays 

     It was emphasised that the improvers group need to join the club 

     Teams- Tr2 won the playoff v Tr3 in the top division 

     TR4 achieved promotion 

     Club night remained a huge success on Sundays 

 

     Bar 

     The fire regs/alarms checks had not been updated 

     It was noted Lucas was doing a number of shifts 

     Neil to speak to Klaren ref definition of her role and duties 

     Too many people have access to the key code which will be changed every two 

     weeks from now on. 

     Summer opening. Claire will cover Wednesdays (summer squash) and possibly 

     Thurs/Fri depending on bookings. 

  



 

     Premise 

     Court refurbishment requirements were discussed including sanding 

     the floors, patching up, painting etc. Nick will supply a schedule for quotes 

     Neil suggested glass doors for courts 2 and 3 

     Neil can access a new carpet for the 1st floor at preferential rates 

     Discussion on revamping the bar area with painting and banners above the bar. 

     Better lighting also needed in the social area. 

     A “makeover” policy agreed 

     Jo suggested a 5 year strategy plan for pushing the club forward 

 

    AOB 

    Insurance claim 

    The loss adjustor has been in and we are awaiting final figures which should 

    include replacement door, frame, blockwork, plastering, painting and toilet 

    block. 

    Jamie and the Saturday junior sessions plus coaching  members elsewhere. 

    Neil and Tim M to speak to Jamie asap for clarity on his intentions going 

    forward. 

    Trustees for the club will need reviewing at the AGM 

    Tim M has set the annual club handicap for June and produced posters 

 

    Next meeting set for  18/06/2025 

 

    Meeting closed at 9.22pm 

    


